
 

This Week’s Ysgol Eyton News! 
Thank you to everyone who was able to make it to Meet The Teacher this week. We hope it was 

useful and informative for everyone. 
If you have not already done so, please connect to your child’s new Seesaw class ASAP as individual teacher messages and 

communications will be primarily done via this platform. 

 

Diary Dates! 
 

Wed 24th Sep: PTA AGM @ 

6pm 

Wed 1st Oct: Parent/Teacher 

Check-ins 

Tue 7th Oct: 10am Harvest 

Festival @ Sant Dunawd 

Church, Bangor-on-Dee 

Thur 9th Oct: 5-7:30pm Solar 

Farm public consultation @ 

Eyton School Hall 

Fri 17th Oct: Show Racism 

The Red Card Day (wear red 

to school) 

Fri 24th Oct: INSET Day 

(children not in school) & 

Reception photos published 

in The Leader newspaper 

HALF TERM HOLIDAYS 

Mon 3rd Nov: Children back in 

school & school photos 

(individual & whole school) 

Mon 10th Nov: Odd Socks Day 

Mon 10th Nov: Anti-Bullying 

Week 

Tue 18th Nov: Flu 

vaccinations 

Tue 9th Dec: Christmas play 

performances 

Attendance Matters  
The whole school attendance for this week is: 99.49! 

Dosbarth Jac-Y-Do: 100% 

Dosbarth Pâl: 98.46% 

Dosbarth Drudwen: 100%  

Parent/Teacher Check-Ins 

All teachers will be holding parent/teacher check-in meetings on 

Wednesday 1st October from 3:20pm until 5pm. 

We have found that holding one parents’ evening per year in 

March is not always enough and, as a result, meetings in March 

tend to run over the allotted 10-minute time slot. 

To remedy this, we are holding October parent/teacher check-ins 

for parents to quickly check how well their child is settling into 

their new year group/class.  

This is also an opportunity for parents to share any key 

information that teachers may not already be aware of and ask 

any questions. 

Meetings will have an allocated time of 5 minutes and are not 

intended to last as long as a full Parents’ Evening meeting. These 

will still take place in March as usual.  

Please message your child’s teacher on Seesaw to arrange your 

time slot. These will be allocated on a first come first served 

basis. 

 

 

PTA AGM 

Our wonderful PTA will be holding their AGM at school 

on Wednesday 24th Sep at 6pm.  

Please do come along if you’re interested in lending the 

PTA a hand wherever you can this year. You needn’t 

commit to anything by attending. It could just be a 

great opportunity to see what being a part of the PTA 

entails. 

If you’re interested in helping the PTA out even at one 

event this year, please talk to Mrs Jade Owens who will 

welcome you with open arms! 

Many thanks for your support! 

Data Collection Forms 

If you have not done so already, please return the data collection 

forms to Miss Jones in Reception ASAP. It is imperative we have 

up-to-date information to keep our pupils safe. Many thanks. 

 

 
HARVEST Food Donations 

For our Harvest festival this year, we’re asking 

children to bring in at least one item of food which 

will be displayed during our Harvest Festival service. 

The food will then be donated to our local food bank 

to be given to those in need.  

Please only donate food which will not perish within 

2 weeks and doesn’t require refrigeration.  

Please send in things such as tinned food, dry food 

like cereal, crackers, breadsticks, biscuits as well as 

dried fruit, nuts or seeds. 

You may begin donating food from next week and 

we will gather it gradually in preparation for our 

service. Feel free to send in more than one item and 

ensure all food is in date.  

Many thanks for your generosity! 



 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 

 

 

After School Club Activities for Week Beginning 22nd September 

Monday Wii Games 

Tuesday Harvest Craft with a visitor! 

Wednesday Futsal Session   

Thursday Board Games  

Friday Movie Night      

􀵐􀵐􀵐􀵐 Welcome to Eyton School Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) 



 

 



 



 

New look WCBC primary school menu! 
WCBC and the catering team have been busy behind the scenes working with partner agencies to put more Welsh products onto 
the primary school menu and ensure the menu design is appealing and promotes the quality of our school meals. 

Several WCBC schools were involved in the design process of the menu including staff, pupils and parents. Not only does it 
proudly display vegetarian and Welsh products but also includes a 'star choice' option - how many can your pupils choose each 
week?  

We hope you like it as much as we do and it should prove a welcome and colourful addition to school walls across the county. 



  

 



 

 

Futsal Sessions will be taught by a coach from Wrexham Futsal 

Club in After School Club every Wednesday! 

 

Please book through Parent Pay to secure your child’s place. 

Futsal is a FIFA-recognised form of small-sided indoor football! 



 



 



 

 


